
 
 

 

The September meeting of the     
Bloomer Rod and Gun Club will      
be held on Tuesday, October 9,      
at the clubhouse at 7 p.m. The       
lunch for this meeting will be set       
up by Ryan and Samantha  Lang 
 
Remember that the Gate 

Lock Changes this coming 
Month 

 
ELECTIONS 

 
It’s that time of year again for 

the Bloomer Rod and Gun. 
Looking for 4 members for the 

Rod and Gun Board.  
 
 

PICTURE BOARDS 
 

The Rod and Gun Club is      
looking for any pictures that you      
have of the club. Would like to       
expand our picture boards. 
 
 

CHIPPEWA COUNTY 
DNR 

 
Bob Kneeland - Warden 

Cell: 715-770-9670 
Email: 

Robert.Kneeland@wisconsin.gov 
 
 

50/50 FOUNDATION 
RAFFLE 

 
Tickets are still for sale, contact 

Rich Burow 715-450-2398 
Drawing will be in October. 

 
 

FOR SALE 
 

Pontoon Boat for sale call Mike 
Gullickson for more info. Cell: 

715-556-8896 

 

 
 

SHOOTING RANGE 
 

A big THANK YOU  goes out to 
Dave Huse and Jack Christenson 
for building and maintaining the 
shooting bunkers at the Rod & 
Gun Club’s Shooting Range.  

 
 

LOOKING 
 

The Rod and Gun Club is 
looking for someone to can put 
in orders for beer to stock the 
shelves for this next coming 

year. For more info contact Mike 
Gullickson  Cell: 715-556-8896 

 

 
MOUNTS 

 
The club is still looking to get       
information on the mounts that     
are hanging up at the Bloomer      
Rod and Gun Club House. The      
club is wanting to make     
documents on who owns which     
mounts and is it given to the club        
or is it being loaned to the club.        
So when someone comes in and      
says they want their mount that      
we know which one is theirs. Get       
a hold of Mike Gullickson with      
info. Cell: 715-556-8896 
 

MEMORIAL 
 

The Bloomer Rod and Gun     
memorial is almost ready to be      
put in place. Any members that      
would like to have a brick      
engraved, to remember a past     
member, can contact Randy    
Yeakey or Jack Christenson.    
There may be two options; one a       
clay brick, the other a granite      
brick. Prices will be available     
soon to those interested. 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 

 
Starting in 2020, the Rod & Gun 
Club will not be mailing out the 

monthly newsletter. Your 
options will be:  

1. To go the Bloomer Rod &      
gun Club website and click on      
the info tab and view the      
newsletter that you want to     
read. 

2. You can get the newsletter     
emailed to you by sending an      
email to  
newsletter@bloomerrodandgu
n.org to request to be put on       
the email list. 

 
 
NEWSLETTER ITEMS 

 
If you have items for the      
newsletter, or something that you     
would like to see in the      
newsletters contact. 
Jessica Dysland.  
Email:​jessi91dysland@gmail.com 
Cell:(715)642-1963 (call or text) 
 
 

November Meeting 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

Cooks 
 Cory Zwiefelhofer, Jocelyn 

Zenner 
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